
SCTS SHELBY CITY TAXI SERVICE 

43 West Main Street 419-347-5131   Shelby, Ohio 44875 
 

 
TITLE VI NOTICE 

 

The following Title VI notice is published and available in both vehicles and are 

distributed throughout the community; and is posted on the shelbycity.oh.gov 

website.  Below is the physical address where this notice is posted. 

 

 

“The Shelby City Taxi Service does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, 

national origin, sex, disability, or age in its programs, services, and activities.  

Inquires or complaints regarding the non-discrimination policies, including the 

SCTS’s Title VI process, may be directed to the Director of Finance and Public 

Record, Steve Lifer, 43 West Main Street., Shelby, Ohio 44875, or by phone at 

419-347-5131.” 
 


